K KNOX

When seconds matter

02/08/2018

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to inform you that we, Knox Company, are requesting Change in FCC ID for the
new certification(s), FCC ID: 2AOVI-KNOX-RAS. The device to be certified is identical in
design and construction to the originally approved product(s).

In order to ensure continued compliance of the product, we have employed the following:
The product is still manufactured by the same company using the same design
specifications as the original.

The same PCB design, layouts and parts list will be used to manufacture the product.

Sincerely,

Bryan Pavlovic

Director of Engineering
Knox Company

1601 W. Deer Valley Road
Phoenix, AZ 85027
623-687-2300 x568
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